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Discovery Bay

05 Dec 2019

Extension and Renewal of Golf Cart Parking Permit

Dear Golf Cart Permit Holders,

Please be informed that due to a technical reason, the enhancement work
of the Golf Cart Parking Gate is pending and we are closely reviewing
with our contractor. During this time, DBRC Golf Cart Permits of 2019
will still be valid until the gate is replaced.

For the new Members who would like to register to the permit of 2020,

please kindly submit the application form at RC Reception.
Future arrangement of permit renewal for 2020 will be announced shortly.

Thank you for your kind attention.
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